
   

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

The City of Piggott complies with all civil rights provisions of 

federal statutes and related authorities that prohibit 

discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal 

financial assistance. Therefore, 

City of Piggott  does not discriminate on the basis of 

race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion (not applicable as 

a protected group under the FMCSA Title VI Program), or 

disability in the admission, access to and treatment in  

   programs and activities, as well as hiring or employment 

practices.  

Complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding City of Piggott 

nondiscrimination policies may be directed to  

Ashleigh Crittenden 

 

Free language assistance may be available upon request. 

This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large 

print, on audiotape and in Braille. 

 


